
 
 
 
1 April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear students, 
 
I want to write to you to provide an update on the current situation regarding the school nursing 
service and let you know the plan during the school closure. 
 
The service will be running as per normal. However, instead of face to face appointments this will 
be replaced by video or telephone consultations.  
  
Please use the contact details at the bottom of this email to contact me if you require an 
appointment or have any further queries. 
 
Online help and information is available from: 
 
Child line  ​www.childline.org.uk 
YoungMinds  ​www.youngminds.org.uk​   
NHS Choices ​www.nhs.uk 
OXME ​https://oxme.info/cms/ 
I.M.P.S ​https://www.impsweb.co.uk/kidszone/firstpoint/ 
 
Stay safe, 
Jane Saxton  
Specialist Community Public Health Nurse-School Health Nurse 
Mobile:​ ​07775825627​ ​Email: ​Jane.Saxton@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk  
Website:​ ​http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/children-and-young-people/ 
 ​08:00 - 16:00 Monday to Friday  
Emails and text messages sent outside of these hours, will be responded to the next working day.  
You can also access the school nurses in ​East Oxford Health Centre on 01865 904225.​  
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